John

An update for you as requested regarding the YWillage Depots.

Laxcon Close - Private Veolia Site

Currently being redecorated but is in full operation. Phase 2 will commence early next year and will include enhanced welfare facilities
East Lane - Private Veolia Site

This site has been fully operational since the contract commencement, Double stack Phil space cabins were installed early June with water and power
supplied at the same time.

Roe Green - Brent Council Parks Department

This site has been operational since April, Duel Phil space cabing were installed in June. Original agreement to supply power via & sub meter off the councils
supply was reversed in September. Our consultants are now in high level discussions to try and resolve this situation.

Edgware Road - Private Veolia site

Dwe to few locations awailable this site was secured for the start of the contract as a temporary measure. Recently Gladstone park has been offered, as
detailed below. Two cabing on site for storage of eguipment.

Gladstone Park - Brent Council Parks Department

This site has been offered to us under the same terms as the Roe Green site. The location would benefit this village irmmensely as it is more central than the
Edgware site. Portacabin are currently awaiting refurbishment and will provide offices and welfare facilities. However, this site is on hold at the moment due to
the issues with Roe Green, and will not be progressed until a resolution is met.

Victoria Read - Brent Council Estates Department & Private Car Park

The private car park area has been fully operational since the commencement of the contract. The redevelopment of a disused council facility will be in the
hands of the planning permission department. With building works unlikely to take place until Jan / Feb 2008

Wendover Road - Brent Council Parking Facility

This site has been operational since the start of the contract, but during the summer period we had been advised that we would no longer have the site in
Cctober. an alternative is being sourced and we are awaiting confirmation



